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Word Of the Week 

26/2/2024-1/3/2024 

‘welfare’ 

 

 

 

 

Please be reminded that school will close for the half term break on 

Friday 16th February and will re open on Monday 26th February.  

Recently ten pupils went to Basildon Sporting Village to take part in a rock climbing taster 

session.  They all enjoyed the experience and did extremely well, considering how high the 

wall was! 

Red Class had the best time at the fire station on Tuesday.  They got to climb 

in the fire engine and to knock down some cones with the water hose. 

A big thank you to Rayleigh fire station for showing Red Class around. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Attendance 

5/2/24-9/2/2024 

 

1st Topaz and 8S 98.46% 

 

2nd Emerald 97% 

 

3rd Green 96.36% 

 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

The Gardening Trophy 

This week The Gardening Trophy 

was won by Dylan and Jake (8C).  

They won for turning over the 

compost.  They were also really 

helpful cleaning the boots and the 

tools. 

Well done Tyler and Jake and thank 

you for your hard work. 

PSFA PROM SHOP MONDAY 26TH FEBRUARY 

Don’t forget the Cedar Hall PSFA Prom Shop will be open to Year 11 students and their parents/carers on 

Monday 26th February from 5pm-6.30pm.  The PSFA have lots of dresses, suits and accessories to loan out to 

the pupils free of charge.  All that is asked is that they are returned clean and ready to use next year. 

Light refreshments will also be available to make this a real shopping experience in a safe environment. 

 

 

The Charles Culwick Helpfulness Trophy 

This week the trophy was won by all the staff that 

have helped the Year 11’s with their mock exams this 

week. 

Well done to them all and to the Year 11’s for their 

hard work. 

 

https://www.thebluediamondgallery.com/wooden-tile/e/exam.html
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://oldschool.runescape.wiki/w/Spade
https://oldschool.runescape.wiki/w/Spade
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/

